
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers 

Date: December 19, 2024 

Subject: Happy Holidays! 

 

Dear Provider, 

 

A foundation of the District of Columbia’s Medicaid program for more than 10 years, AmeriHealth 

Caritas District of Columbia (DC) aims to create a healthier DC for all. By expanding access to health 

services, we strive to make a difference in the lives of those who need our support the most.  

 

Making this goal a reality requires a collective effort and we couldn’t do it without you—our plan 

providers. Your work is vital to our mission, helping to ensure every resident in the District has access 

to quality health care.  

 

Thank you and happy holidays! 

 

Sincerely,  

AmeriHealth Caritas DC 

 



 
 


